
1

Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 8:45 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: FW: 3415 A Floyd Ave/Crenshaw Mews Project

Support letter... 

 

Jonathan W. Brown 

Senior Planner 

Land Use Administration 

900 East Broad St., Rm 511 

City of Richmond, Virginia 23219 

804-646-5734 (office) 

Jonathan.Brown@rva.gov 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Sunny McGann [mailto:sunnymcgann@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, December 4, 2021 8:32 AM 

To: Addison, Andreas D. - City Council <Andreas.Addison@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: 3415 A Floyd Ave/Crenshaw Mews Project 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Good Morning! 

 

I am a resident of the Museum District, I live at 3515 Park Ave and I support the SUP for approval of the Crenshaw Mews 

Project! Thank you! 

 

Sunny McGann 

 

 

Sunny L. McGann 

Sunnymcgann@gmail.com 

804.822.2408 


